
Hello – I’m Gordon Smith, spokesperson for 
NASA’s Share the Warmth Campaign – an 
annual donation drive to collect new, warm 
winter items for local Edmonton charities. 

In support of this year’s campaign, and to 
bring to light just one of the issues faced by 
Edmonton’s less fortunate, I would like to 
invite you to get involved in a new 
challenge/contest, “Expose Your Toes”. 
(similar to the ALS bucket challenge). 

Visit the NASA website for all things “Share 
the Warmth” – including a video link of the 
top guys at NAIT to see how it’s done and 
how you can be part of the challenge. 

On behalf of our local charities – Thank You 
for your support.  

http://youtu.be/Zh1NtxIuPcw

